
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Some Board Members and the Superintendent will be gathering to collect referendum election 
results on Tuesday, November 5, 2024, starting around 8:00 p.m. at Hunter's Last Chance 
located at 150 Leonard Street South, West Salem, Wisconsin.  The School Board will not conduct 
any governmental business during the gathering.  They will be waiting to hear from the District's 
municipalities for results of the referendum questions.  
 
 
 

•Posted: October 30, 2024 

Serve with Passion to Ignite Creativity, Innovation, and Excellence 


